System Development Charges

System Development Charges may change around the first of every year, please call City Hall
(503.981.9633) for current System Development Charges or you may email vinogle [at]
cityofhubbard.org (Vickie Nogle, Director of Administration/City Recorder by clicking on this link.

)
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